

From: Thompson, Jeremy [mailto:jeremy.thompson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 31 May 2007 15:46

To: David Russell; niall; Thompson, Jeremy; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Mike Batley; Gillian Barrie; Denis O'Kane; brinkinsj@northlan.gov.uk; Charlie Allan; Rena Tarwinska; Robert Hunter

Subject: Minutes of meeting

Please find the minutes attached of the meeting held at Hamilton last Thursday and a draft agenda for the next meeting to held at FCS Hamilton at 2pm, 21st June.

I look forward to any comments you may have.

After the meeting I discussed with Michael Wall the partnership's concerns over the PID and the request for a response from Alan Stevenson. Michael has made the situation very clear that Alan is not in a position to respond till the PID has been presented to the management board and the findings of the board have been determined. With this in mind and as the PID is an internal document we are not going to circulate it or related documents at this stage.

Jeremy

+++++ The Forestry Commission's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. +++++

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

On leaving the GSI this email was certified virus-free